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The International Dairy Federation News Release
Symposium on Enzymes in Milk a Great Success

For further information please contact Marylène Tucci at IDF on + 32 2 706 86 44

Brussels, 27 April 2005 - Potential through diversity was the message that emerged from last week’s first ever IDF Symposium on Indigenous Enzymes in Milk at University College Cork in Ireland.  International experts revealed the wide range of functions these enzymes have: some of these milk enzymes attack pathogenic bacteria and have other health-influencing effects; some improve digestion in the new-born human child; others are responsible for the development of characteristic flavours in cheeses and other dairy products; yet more affect the shelf-life of products.  And this may just be the tip of the iceberg.

Symposium participants are already hailing it as a highly successful event.  Over 120 scientists, industry representatives and postgraduate students, from over 30 countries, enjoyed three days of overview presentation and research updates on almost all aspects of milk enzymes, from phosphatases to proteinases, in contexts from mastitis to cheese-making.  The Symposium presented a unique opportunity for researchers working in the field to assemble for the first time to discuss specifically their findings, views and questions.  Interesting new collaborations are expected to spring from the detailed scientific discussions in the lecture auditorium, the poster exhibition and at the industry forum and scientific breakout session; the latter two parts of the Symposium were designed to specifically provide opportunities for open round-table discussions between participants on applied and scientific aspects of milk enzymes.  

Delegates also enjoyed some unique Irish hospitality in their time in Cork, from a night of Irish food, music and dancing at a local distillery to a sumptuous symposium banquet in the University’s 160 year-old Aula Maxima.  The papers arising from the Symposium, to be published in the International Dairy Journal, will likely form a key reference volume for anyone interested in milk enzymes for many years to come. 

**********
Notes to Editors
The International Dairy Federation was founded in 1903. It is a source of scientific and technical expertise. It is both a forum for discussion and exchange and a dairy information centre, created by and for the dairy sector.

To find out more please visit http://www.fil-idf.org
